
Dear parents and Carers in year 6, 

We have taken the precautions to close the remainder of the  year 6 
bubble in addition to the partial closure earlier. That means that all 
children in Year 6 both Sabrewings and Sunbirds should isolate.   

We have had confirmation since our earlier message that other children 
not in the Wintershall group have tested positive using LFT. The families 
involved have now   booked confirmatory PCR tests and we will alert you 
to the results of these ASAP. The final day for iso lating if indeed positive 
is next Sunday. The same message as before applies to testing for 
symptoms and checking using LFT tests.  

Mr Page and Mrs Ballard look forward to seeing you online tomorrow on 
Seesaw. We will send you live Zoom codes by the end of the  morning for 
live meeting times. 

Finally, do take time to check in on your child’s social media account. 
There have been some reports of unkind comments made by children to 
each other in What’s app groups and other platforms. This is a virus. It 
does not discriminate.  

 

kind regards 

 

JPCE 

 


